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Message body 

Jeff and Linda, 

I went to St. Joseph’s in Phoenix on Saturday. I took these photos. The screen is absolutely 

beautiful. It makes a wonderful background for the Presider’s chair.  All of the furniture is so 

well crafted and beautiful. I love the Presider’s chair. It is very comfortable. I love the back piece 

of it. The hospital doesn’t have enough money to finish the project yet. They are trying to raise 

funds now. When it is finally finished everything will be even more beautifully set off. 

Congratulations for such beautiful work. Can’t wait to recommend you again. 

  

Hope all is going well for you.  Work is still very slow. Have promises for work in the future, but 

need some now!! 

  

Blessings, 

Sr. Marilyn 
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